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Thursday, 9th November 2023 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Following the huge success of our trip to watch a pantomime in previous years, we have organised a 
very special treat for the children again this year.  They will be walking to the Gladstone Theatre in 
Port Sunlight to see a production of Beauty and The Beast on the morning of Friday, 22nd December.  
 
Everyone thoroughly enjoyed last year’s pantomime and we want to continue to show our support to 
our local theatre once again.  The production is perfect for children of all ages and is packed with local 
talent. We are sure to have a fun morning! 
 
We would like all children from Year 3 to Year 6 to be able to take advantage of this opportunity, 
enjoying a trip away from school.   
 
Friends of Church Drive have kindly made a donation to reduce the cost for every child, to help with 
the cost-of-living crisis. The cost to see the pantomime is therefore £10 per child. 
 
Our payment needs to be with the Gladstone Theatre by 30th November, so please pay 
promptly via the Arbor App.  You must also give your consent via the Arbor App to allow us to take 
your child on the day.    
 
For those children who are unable to attend, alternative arrangements will be made for them in 
school. If this is the case, please speak to either the school office or your child’s class teacher as 
soon as possible so that we can inform the theatre. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs J Jones 
Headteacher 
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